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A Petition from the Residents of Park Heights (Lowry)
to Denver Planning Board and City Council
Regarding
Zoning Application #20141-00096
by the LRA for C-MX-5 with waivers
(Urban Center-Mixed Use - 5 stories with Waivers)

The Petitioners are the undersigned Denver residents who live in the Park Heights single family
neighborhood in Lowry which is zoned R-1 under the old Code and is directly south of and abuts
the former Buckley Annex, now called “Boulevard One”.

Many Petitioners have lived in Park Heights since 2000, or thereabouts, and have urged the Lowry
Redevelopment Authority (“LRA”) to honor the character of Park Heights and surrounding
neighborhoods in its development of Boulevard One. While many public meetings have been held
to receive “community input” since 2007, and the LRA made some changes with respect to the
southern edge of the project, the community has been largely ignored by the LRA. Despite intense
community opposition, the LRA has refused to take significant steps to reduce overall density, most
of which will be concentrated in the area covered by this Application.

The chief concerns of Petitioners are:

¢ Overall density

¢ Lack of adequate parking
¢ Building heights

® Lack of adequate setbacks

Traffic safety—For starters, Quebec Street is already an overburdened and dangerous street
These concerns adversely impact the public health, safety, welfare, quality of life and traffic.

We petition the City of Denver to deny the LRA’s C-MX-5 Urban Center Zoning application and to
work with the neighborhoods and LRA to create a win-win solution.

Respectfully Submitted: _
Name: Address (Street only): Date:
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A Petition from the Residents of Park Heights (Lowry)
to Denver Planning Board and City Council " f\
Regarding |/
Zoning Application #20141-00096
by the LRA for C-MX-5 with waivers
(Urban Center-Mixed Use - 5 stories with Waivers)

*

The Petitioners are the undersigned Denver residents who live in the Park Heights single family
neighborhood in Lowry which is zoned R-1 under the old Code and is directly south of and abuts
the former Buckley Annex, now called “Boulevard One”.

Many Petitioners have lived in Park Heights since 2000, or thereabouts, and have urged the Lowry
Redevelopment Authority (“LRA”) to honor the character of Park Heights and surrounding
neighborhoods in its development of Boulevard One. While many public meetings have been held
to receive “community input” since 2007, and the LRA made some changes with respect to the
southern edge of the project, the community has been largely ignored by the LRA. Despite intense
community opposition, the LRA has refused to take significant steps to reduce overall density, most
of which will be concentrated in the area covered by this Application.

The chief concerns of Petitioners are:
® Overall density
Lack of adequate parking
Building heights
Lack of adequate setbacks
Traffic safety—For starters, Quebec Street is already an overburdened and dangerous street

These concerns adversely impact the public health, safety, welfare, quality of life and traffic.

We petition the City of Denver to deny the LRA’s C-MX-5 Urban Center Zoning application and to
work with the neighborhoods and LRA to create a win-win solution.

Respectfully Submitted:

Name: Address .3 Date:
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A Petition from the Residents of Park Heights (Lowry)
to Denver Planning Board and City Council
Regarding
Zoning Application #20141-00096
by the LRA for C-MX-5 with waivers
{Urban Center-Mixed Use - 5 stories with Waivers)

The Pelitivners are the undersigned Denver residents who live in the Park Heights single femily
neighburhoudin Luwry which is zuned R-1 under the old Code 2nd is direaly suuth oland sbuts
the furmer Buckley Annex, nuw called “Boulevard Crne®,

Many Petitivners have lived in Park Heights since 2000, or thereabouts, and have urged the Luwery
Redevelvpment Authority ("LRA™) tw honwor the character ol Park Heights znd surrvunding
neighborhouds in ity development of Boulevard One. While many public meetings havebeen held
W reeeive “community input” since 2007, 2nd the LRA mad e sume changes with respect to the
suuthern edge of the project, the community has been largely ignored by the LRA Despite intense
wmmunily vppuosition, the LRA has refused w wke significant steps W reduce uverasll densily, most
ol which will be cuncentrated in the area wvered by this Application.

The chicef concerns of Peutivners are:

*  Cverall density

*  Lack of adequate parking

®  Building heights

®  Lack of adequate setbacks

®  Teafficsafely  For starters, Quebee Street s already an overburdened and danperous sireet
These converns adversely impact the public healts, safely, welfare, guality of life and traffic,

We petition the City of Denver to deay the LRA’s € MX 5 Urban Center Zoning apphcation and o
work with the neightborhvods and LRA to create a win win solution.

Respectfully Submitted;

Name: Address: Date:
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A Petition from the Residents of Park Heights (Lowry)
to Denver Planning Board and City Council
Regarding
Zoning Application #20141-00096
by the LRA for C-MX-5 with waivers
(Urban Center-Mixed Use - 5 stories with Waivers)

The Petitioners are the undersigned Denver residents who live in the Park Heights single family
neighborhood in Lowry which is zoned R-1 under the old Code and is directly south of and abuts
the former Buckley Annex, now called “Boulevard One”.

Many Petitioners have lived in Park Heights since 2000, or thereabouts, and have urged the Lowry
Redevelopment Authority (“LRA") to honor the character of Park Heights and surrounding
neighborhoods in its development of Boulevard One. While many public meetings have been held
to receive “community input” since 2007, and the LRA made some changes with respect to the
southern edge of the project, the community has been largely ignored by the LRA. Despite intense
community opposition, the LRA has refused to take significant steps to reduce overall density, most
of which will be concentrated in the area covered by this Application.

The chief concerns of Petitioners are:
® Overall density
Lack of adequate parking
Building heights
Lack of adequate setbacks
Traffic safety—For starters, Quebec Street is already an overburdened and dangerous street

These concerns adversely impact the public health, safety, welfare, quality of life and traffic.

We petition the City of Denver to deny the LRA’s C-MX-5 Urban Center Zoning application and to
work with the neighborhoods and LRA to create a win-win solution.

Respectfully Submitted:
Name: PRINT Q,Sf eN Address ( sty Date:
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A Petition from the Residents of Park Heights (Lowry)
to Denver Planning Board and City Council
Regarding
Zoning Application #20141-00096
by the LRA for C-MX-5 with waivers
(Urban Center-Mixed Use - 5 stories with Waivers)

The Petitioners are the undersigned Denver residents who live in the Park Heights single family
neighborhood in Lowry which is zoned R-1 under the old Code and is directly south of and abuts
the former Buckley Annex, now called “Boulevard One”,

Many Petitioners have lived in Park Heights since 2000, or thereabouts, and have urged the Lowry
Redevelopment Authority (“LRA”) to honor the character of Park Heights and surrounding
neighborhoods in its development of Boulevard One. While many public meetings have been held
to receive “community input” since 2007, and the LRA made some changes with respect to the
southern edge of the project, the community has been largely ignored by the LRA. Despite intense
community opposition, the LRA has refused to take significant steps to reduce overall density, most
of which will be concentrated in the area covered by this Application.

The chief concerns of Petitioners are:

Overall density

Lack of adequate parking

Building heights

Lack of adequate setbacks

Traffic safety—For starters, Quebec Street is already an overburdened and dangerous street

These concerns adversely impact the public health, safety, welfare, quality of life and traffic.

We petition the City of Denver to deny the LRA’s C-MX-5 Urban Center Zoning application and to
work with the neighborhoods and LRA to create a win-win solution.

Respectfully Submitted:
Name: Address (Street only): Date:
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A Petition from the Residents of Park Heights (Lowry)
to Denver Planning Board and City Council
Regarding
Zoning Application #20141-00096
by the LRA for C-MX-5 with waivers
(Urban Center-Mixed Use - 5 stories with Waivers)

The Petitioners are the undersigned Denver residents who live in the Park Heights single family
neighborhood in Lowry which is zoned R-1 under the old Code and is directly south of and abuts
the former Buckley Annex, now called “Boulevard One”.

Many Petitioners have lived in Park Heights since 2000, or thereabouts, and have urged the Lowry
Redevelopment Authority (“LRA") to honor the character of Park Heights and surrounding
neighborhoods in its development of Boulevard One. While many public meetings have been held
to receive “community input” since 2007, and the LRA made some changes with respect to the
southern edge of the project, the community has been largely ignored by the LRA. Despite intense
community opposition, the LRA has refused to take significant steps to reduce overall density, most
of which will be concentrated in the area covered by this Application.

The chief concerns of Petitioners are:
® QOverall density
Lack of adequate parking
Building heights
Lack of adequate setbacks
Traffic safety—For starters, Quebec Street is already an overburdened and dangerous street

These concerns adversely impact the public health, safety, welfare, quality of life and traffic.

We petition the City of Denver to deny the LRA’s C-MX-5 Urban Center Zoning application and to
work with the neighborhoods and LRA to create a win-win solution.

Respectfully Submitted:
Name: Address (Street only): Date:
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A Petition from the Residents of Park Heights (Lowry)
to Denver Planning Board and City Council
Regarding
Zoning Application #20141-00096
by the LRA for C-MX-5 with waivers
(Urban Center-Mixed Use - 5 stories with Waivers)

The Petitioners are the undersigned Denver residents who live in the Park Heights single family
neighborhood in Lowry which is zoned R-1 under the old Code and is directly south of and abuts
the former Buckley Annex, now called “Boulevard One”.

Many Petitioners have lived in Park Heights since 2000, or thereabouts, and have urged the Lowry
Redevelopment Authority (“LRA”) to honor the character of Park Heights and surrounding
neighborhoods in its development of Boulevard One. While many public meetings have been held
to receive “community input” since 2007, and the LRA made some changes with respect to the
southern edge of the project, the community has been largely ignored by the LRA. Despite intense
community opposition, the LRA has refused to take significant steps to reduce overall density, most
of which will be concentrated in the area covered by this Application.

The chief concerns of Petitioners are:
¢ Overall density
Lack of adequate parking
Building heights
Lack of adequate setbacks
Traffic safety—For starters, Quebec Street is already an overburdened and dangerous street

These concerns adversely impact the public health, safety, welfare, quality of life and traffic.

We petition the City of Denver to deny the LRA’s C-MX-5 Urban Center Zoning application and to
work with the neighborhoods and LRA to create a win-win solution.

Respectfully Submitted:

Name: Address (Street only): Date:
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A Petition from the Residents of Park Heights (Lowry)
to Denver Planning Board and City Council
Regarding
Zoning Application #20141-00096
by the LRA for C-MX-5 with waivers
(Urban Center-Mixed Use - 5 stories with Waivers)

The Petitioners are the undersigned Denver residents who live in the Park Heights single family
neighborhood in Lowry which is zoned R-1 under the old Code and is directly south of and abuts the
former Buckley Annex, now called “Boulevard One”,

Many Petitioners have lived in Park Heights since 2000, or thereabouts, and have urged the Lowry
Redevelopment Authority (“LRA") to honor the character of Park Heights and surrounding
neighborhoods in its development of Boulevard One. While many public meetings have been held to
receive “community input” since 2007, and the LRA made some changes with respect to the
southern edge of the project, the community has been largely ignored by the LRA. Despite intense
community opposition, the LRA has refused to take significant steps to reduce overall density, most
of which will be concentrated in the area covered by this Application.

The chief concerns of Petitioners are:
*  Overall density

¢ Lack of adequate parking

*  Building heights

*  Lack of adequate setbacks

¢ Traffic safety—For starters, Quebec Street is already an overburdened and dangerous

street
These concerns adversely impact the public health, safety, welfare, quality of life and traffic.

We petition the City of Denver to deny the LRA's C-MX-5 Urban Center Zoning application and to
work with the neighborhoods and LRA to create a win-win solution.

Respectfully Submitted:
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A Petition from the Residents of Park Heights (Lowry)
to Denver Planning Board and City Council
Regarding
Zoning Application #20141-00096
by the LRA for C-MX-5 with waivers
(Urban Center-Mixed Use - 5 stories with Waivers)

The Petitioners are the undersigned Denver residents who live in the Park Heights single family
neighborhood in Lowry which is zoned R-1 under the old Code and is directly south of and abuts
the former Buckley Annex, now called “Boulevard One”.

Many Petitioners have lived in Park Heights since 2000, or thereabouts, and have urged the Lowry
Redevelopment Authority (“LRA”") to honor the character of Park Heights and surrounding
neighborhoods in its development of Boulevard One. While many public meetings have been held
to receive “community input” since 2007, and the LRA made some changes with respect to the
southern edge of the project, the community has been largely ignored by the LRA. Despite intense
community opposition, the LRA has refused to take significant steps to reduce overall density, most
of which will be concentrated in the area covered by this Application.

The chief concerns of Petitioners are:
® Overall density
Lack of adequate parking
Building heights
Lack of adequate setbacks
Traffic safety—For starters, Quebec Street is already an overburdened and dangerous street

These concerns adversely impact the public health, safety, welfare, quality of life and traffic.

We petition the City of Denver to deny the LRA’s C-MX-5 Urban Center Zoning application and to
work with the neighborhoods and LRA to create a win-win solution.

Respectfully Submitted:

Name: : Sté\tddress (Street only): Date:
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